STATE OF COLORADO

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Office of Legal Counsel 121 State Capitol Building Denver, CO 80203 (303) 866-2471 (303) 866-2003 fax



John W. Hickenlooper Governor

VIA EMAIL: jo@jomcguire.org

November 3, 2014

Jo McGuire Executive Director Of Substance Media 4240 Ramblewood Drive Colorado Springs, CO 80920

Dear Ms. McGuire:

On October 21, 2014, the Governor's Office ("Office") received your Colorado Open Records Act ("CORA") request for:

emails sent to or from . . . the Colorado Office of the Governor . . . pertaining to any communications since October 1, 2014 until present related to the regulation of 'marijuana' or 'marijuana edibles'

from the Office, the Colorado Department of Revenue ("DOR") and the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment ("CDPHE"). In compliance with C.R.S. § 24-72-203(3)(b), the Office found that extenuating circumstances existed, and notified you that we would respond to your request by November 4, 2014. Following conversations with Kathy Green from our Office, on October 24, 2014, you narrowed your request to the Office, DOR and CDPHE, seeking:

Any emails pertaining to the requested ban on edibles by Director Wolk on October 20th to, from or including Andrew Freedman, Larry Wolk and/or John McKinley or any other persons from the Governor's Office directing Director Wolk to change his position.

We have been authorized by DOR and CDPHE to inform you that those agencies do not have public records responsive to your narrowed request. Similarly, the Office has no public records responsive to your narrowed request.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

David Spector Senior Deputy Legal Counsel